
RFP 2018-17 Rebuild / Refurbishment the Town of Edisto Beach Fire Department E-ONE Ladder Truck. 
 

ADDENDUM #5 
 
Question: In specification item "Replace Fire Pump" (pg 13), the scope will require reconfiguring the 
intake and discharge plumbing. Would Edisto Beach Fire Dept require the new plumbing material to be 
stainless steel (saltwater resistant)? 
A: Yes, just as stated in Amendment #2 for the pump, the plumbing/piping should also be salt water 
resistant.  
 


